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I am writing in support of SB 1089. It is imperative that this next important step 

toward the goal of providing universal health care for all people in Oregon be taken. 

The people of Oregon are quite clear that they demand health care that is free, high 

quality, patient centered, and free from a profit or even "nonprofit" motive. The time is 

now. I urge you to legislate this governing board into being. 


